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October Letter 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Many thanks for attending the recent parent teacher meetings for P2 to P7. Mrs. Shelley 

Nursery and Mrs. Mc Laughlin are presently seeing parents this week and next, so please try 

and attend school in person.  

The P1, P2 and P2/3 classrooms are being painted and refurbished over the midterm. The 

pupils in Mrs. Mc Laughlin’s P1, Miss. Breslin’s P2 and Mrs. Gallagher’s P2 /P3 can finish 

at 1pm on Thursday 27th October, as we need to move all equipment out the rooms to allow 

the painters to start work. There may be further disruption on the 3rd /4th November, but we 

will know closer to the time.  

P3 Pupils will be staying until 3pm after the Halloween midterm break – from Thursday 3rd 

November 2022 onwards. 

Nursery Photographs take place on Tuesday 25th November. The School Nursing Team will 

be attending school on Wednesday 26th October to administer the flu vaccine for those 

children who have returned their forms. The final date for returning the forms is Monday 24th 

October 2022.  

The Halloween Hooley will take place on Tuesday 25th October 2022. Pupils can dress up in 

their Halloween Costumes or if they wish to come to school with Crazy Hair or in non-

uniform for the day. We are collecting a small donation for the Gemma Mc Hale Foundation 

who provide funds for our school counsellor and our Relax Kids Programmes. The school 

canteen will have a Halloween Lunch box to buy on the day.  

The midterm break takes place on Friday 28th October, Monday 31st October, Tuesday 1st 

November, and Wednesday 2nd November. We hope everyone has a safe and Happy 

Halloween  

Yours sincerely, Mr. Brian Mc Gurk Principal. 

 

http://www.stpatrickspscastlederg.co.uk/

